
CORRESPONDENCE 
6/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06555-2021 

From: Cindy Muir <CMuir@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 20218:55 AM 
To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state .fl .us>; Rhonda Hicks <RHicks@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Angie Calhoun 

<ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Bev DeMello <BDeMello@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Do NOT Give FPL This Overblown RATE HIKE 

Please add below comments to FPL rate case correspondence. 

Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: HERNAN MESA <mesapat@bellsouth.net> 
Date: June 22, 2021 at 7:02:15 AM EDT 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: Do NOT Give FPL This Overblown RA TE HIKE 

Florida Power & Light is asking for the largest single rate hike in Florida history at a time when consumers are facing an 
increased cost of goods and services as we recover from the economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Increasing the 
cost of electricity is something yo u, the Public Service Commission, can control. 

l e is unconscionable to think chat we should have to pay more for our electric service at a time like this. Rubber 
stamping an al l-time high return on equity of 11.5 percent goes against helping struggling Floridians. Putting people over 
profits should come first. 

Now is no t the time to give FPL wane it wanes; lee's keep the public in Public Service Commission! Don't rubber scamp 
their request chis time. 

le should be half of what they are asking. 

Thank you, 
H ernan & Patricia Mesa 
Cooper City, FL 
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